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Members of the Shackan Band envision a Healthy community 

that lives in accordance with Traditional Scwôexmx values. 

These values include sharing, helping, learning and teaching.  

These values translate into helping the younger generation 

realize their potential, promoting everyoneôs involvement in the 

life of the Community, and also in being generous to those in 

need. 

The band office is to promote the development of a healthy 

lifestyle and self-sufficiency for Shackan community members. 

We will achieve by being helpful, positive, respectful and 

professional to leadership, co-workers and Shackan members 

when administering band programs 

administering band programs.  

 

 

 

 

Please forward your email addresses 

if you want to receive the monthly 

newsletter to the band office via 

email or phone us. 
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Congratulations to the 

winners of the $200 gift 

card (Joan Seymour) and 

the $50 gift card (Fabian 

Oppenheim ) for the 

CCP/LUP Surveys that the 

Comprehensive 

Community Plan 

Committee and Jessica Dan 

were doing with the 

community. Thank you all 

who completed a survey 

 

January  Birthdays  

January 01 Percy Joe 

January 14 Corbin Snow 

January 18 Kappa Onalapo Epps 

January 19 Barbara Joe 

January 19 Deante Joe  

(Francyne Joeõs son) 

January 25 Rhonda McDonald  

January 26 Skylar Joe 

January 30 Bryan Adams 

January 30 Jody Snow 

January 31 Wayne Adams 

 

Jody John was the only one to 

submit a multimedia art to the 

Ȱ0ÒÏÕÄ ÔÏ ÂÅ 3ÈÁÃËÁÎȱ 9ÏÕÔÈ 

contest. She won the iPad mini 

 

 

Congratulations  
Garrett MacDonald for 

making the Grade 9 

Principals List 
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Gathering of Wisdom Conference  

Gathering of Wisdom Conference with these 3 amazing Youth! They got 

up to the mic and spoke about their project we did this summer, a film 

that deals with Bullying and Suicide Awareness. We showed the film and 

everyone loved it! The courage they had to bring this sensitive but very 

real issue to the forefront. We can't keep silent; we need to talk about this 

in our communities and with our Youth. We finished off with singing the 

Woman's Warrior Song. So proud of everyone involved such a powerful 

message!! (Got this from Kristy Henkes Facebook) 

Very awesome to see youth sending powerful messages, great Job 
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